
  
“Anchored to Hope” - Hebrews 6:19 

 Taber Christian High school;     Taber Christian High school @ Jason Visser 15  

 

“It is the beautiful task of advent to awaken in all of us, memories 
of goodness and thus to open doors of hope.  The celebration of 
advent is possible only to those who are troubled in soul, who 
know themselves to be poor and imperfect and who look forward 
for something greater to come.”                                                                          
 

School Year Calendar 2020-2021 

Important Dates: 
December 18 – School Based Unassigned Teacher Time (no students, no staff) 
December 21- January 01 – Christmas vacation (no students, no staff) 
January 11 - Return to in school in school learning 
 
 

Notes about the TCHS ‘At home Learning Plan’ 
● Teaching staff will be required to share approximately 3 hours of learning 

materials per day. 
● To support student learning, students/parents will be able to make 

appointments with school staff for weekly one on one, in person learning   
● Appointments can be made by calling the school 403 359 3835 or emailing 

a TCHS teacher.   
● We will be holding class wide ZOOM connections every morning to do 

devotions, give instruction and touch base with students.  
● Instruction will primarily be offered through instructional videos, emailed 

assignments and our Moodle site.   
● Communication between TCHS staff and individual students will be made 

at least once per week (phone, ZOOM etc.)  
● If coming into the school for an appointment, we require that all visitors 

wear a mask.  

 
 



 
TCHS School Council Meeting will be held on Monday, December 07 at 7:30 pm on 
ZOOM.    The meeting will give parents a chance to hear updates and to ask 
questions about TCHS programming and plans moving forward. 
 

Link: 
https://zoom.us/j/96264234975?pwd=a1BWTE5CaEE0ekVMNFZXVEtMNGhI
UT09  
 

 

 

We have extended the time to get donations in for the 
food bank.  Please have all donations in by the end of 
next week.  Students who bring in items will receive 
one hour volunteer work counted towards their 
Christian Studies volunteer hours. 
 

 
 

Continue to look for us on Facebook and on our website: 
tchs.horizon.ab.ca  to see the latest news and events happening at 
TCHS.  We regularly update the calendar, add event updates and 
include pictures of the students.  This is a great way to stay informed 
about what’s going on in our school! 
 

 
On Wednesday, December 9 from 5:30-7:30pm, students can drop in 
and chat virtually with a uLethbridge representative to learn more 
about: 
● Program requirements 
● Deadline information 
● Application help     
●  Scholarship Opportunities 

 
No registration required. Just join the Zoom chat on December 9th: 
https://uleth.zoom.us/j/9556547558   (Parents and Guardians are welcome.  

 
 

https://u14745508.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=7omoEkKB0ln27uMvoRZYZZqJecjDp2oeMZG0HSN1NEuT5IHss21tGWxYoapxMTsE4tup_bizJ3rQjIh9-2F40eorGOn5R9opDXVCjKuAM4flmpb6586zyZflJ312SR8oRcGetkvMImjdJYf4kzNe12Uthagm6ukrw9-2Fuv3TNQGpTf42RNbZ58tKpdEbbXv0Vnb0snTMf-2BO9yor4wpvsmUbdhn8xJvbj0gPSaYEFC07-2FDI0XdPLB5t5SopH-2BSOUuslZLmR-2FKZV9icXl-2BrN-2FgwEDC1fa7z5-2F8CfSafRsSEjYd21nfvok57glUuOkcNoI07asdMKuMe0jhZK4WVixFYPkgogAM-2B-2BnuF0tr3qj1xiSq037FW272daVNwXF8orpy2B-2FdiKit

